
The Crestview Office of Property Appraiser Closed Friday for Moving 
 

The Crestview office of the Property Appraiser will move from the Okaloosa 
County Courthouse to the Brackin Building on Friday, October 31. Property 
Appraiser’s office will reopen for business Monday, November 3 in the new 
location in the Brackin Building, at 302 Wilson Street, Crestview, Florida.   
 


